
 
Vernon Park School Council 

Children in Need 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
    
 
We will be having a non uniform day on Friday 18th November to raise money 
for Children in Need.  
 
We're asking the children to join in ‘The Great SPOTacular’ and come to school 
wearing SPOTS. 
 
Don’t worry if you haven’t got anything spotty, please don’t buy anything. Feel 
free to be creative and decorate  an old t-shirt, jumper, trousers, dress, any-
thing at all.   Be as creative as you wish, following the spotty theme!! 
 
We will not be collecting money in school.   If you would like to make a donation 
please donate direct to the Charity : 
 
https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/ 
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
School Council 
 
 

                                                                    

  


